March 18, 2002

Kevin Malone Mountain Woodworks P.O. Box 624 Park City, UT 84060

Dear Harv:

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank and commend you for the excellent work performed on the Snowbasin Ski Resorts base facility buildings. Through all of the owner changes, the compressed schedule, and the winter working conditions you and your team performed admirably. Without your expertise and professional diligence, the completion of the log super structure of the two main base facility buildings would not have been accomplished in a timely manner. As the old saying goes, "you were on time and on budget."

The firm of Ruscitto/Latham/Blanton has been designing and involved with the construction of log buildings of all sizes for more than 25 years. The quality and efficiency you demonstrated on this project rivals the very best we have seen. We would not hesitate to recommend Kevin Malone and Mountain Woodworks for a log project of any scale or complexity.

Sincerely,

Thadd Blanton, AIA

TB/mf